
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

37/20 25th September 2020 

 
 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – JALAN PANTAI, FLYING FISH COVE 
 

CI FAMILY DAY AT THE COVE 
 
 

The Administrator’s Office has requested the closure of Jalan Pantai, Flying Fish Cove for CI 
Family Day at the Cove Activities. 
 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA)(CI) notice is hereby 

given for the temporary closure of Jalan Pantai, Flying Fish Cove from 7:00am to 4:00pm on 

Saturday 3rd of October 2020 for the CI Family Day at the Cove Activities.  

 

The extent of the closure will be at the second speed hump. 

 

Only essential service vehicles and pedestrian traffic will be permitted past the point of 

closure. 

   

As the Administrator’s Office request includes the use of the boat parking area, no parking is 

permitted within the area of the road closure. 

 

Enquiries in relation to the road closure should be directed to the Chantelle Robinson in the 
Administrator’s Office on (+61) 8 9164 7901   Ext 8502 
 

 

 

 

David Price 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 


